## **Drinkstone Parish Council**

## **Defibrillator update**

## Report to the Ordinary Meeting Dated Tues 4<sup>th</sup> May 2021

Currently the Parish Council lists the defibrillator as an asset @ £1 as the cabinet was gifted by another organisation and pays for the insurance.

Historically the Drinkstone Village Hall Committee (DVHC) checked the defibrillator on a regular basis. Recently the DVHC have indicated that they would like the Parish Council to take over this responsibility and be responsible for the local and the power.

In discussions with the DVHC the DPC have agreed and hence the proposal is be tabled as outlined in the agenda.

Jane Hill Drinkstone Parish Clerk